
                  March 2016 
Dear Fellow Laborers in the Gospel, 

 We are so excited to be finishing up with our last month of deputation! 
In the next three weeks, we will be quite busy. Our travels will take us to eight 
different churches in five different states over the next few weeks. Please pray 
that we would gain the additional support needed to move to Labrador. We are 
hoping to raise some additional funds for our ministry work fund and moving 
expenses. Please pray for us in this regard. 

 Since our last prayer letter, God gave us the opportunity to be in 
several missions conferences and individual meetings in Virginia, Tennessee, 
Illinois, Ohio, and North Carolina. We praise God for several more churches 
that have recently partnered with us to take the Gospel to the lost souls in 
Labrador. 

 It has been a blessing to be home for a few days here and there 
between some of our meetings. This has allowed us to begin packing a few 
things and to start preparing for our upcoming move to Canada. 

 We have several prayer requests this month. Please pray for safety and 
effectiveness for us as we finish up these last few weeks of deputation. Pray 
for us as we begin the process of packing up our things and moving. Also, 
please continue to pray for our immigration situation.  

 Thank you so much for your support and prayers. We cannot 
effectively do what God has called us to without your personal involvement in 
our ministry. We praise God for each of you, and count it a great privilege to 
labor with you in the harvest fields of this world. 

For the Gospel and His glory, 

Nate, Christy, Vera, and Emma Minion
“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond” 
2 Corinthians 10:16


